From: LEE YEEUN

Sent: 05 December 2023 15:45
To: Planning
Subject: In support of Application 2023/3079/p

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Good afternoon,

| am writing in strong support of Kafi's planning application 2023/3079/p

I've been to Kafi over the last few years and always appreciate the vibe they bring to
the neighbourhood. They not only make good coffees but also bring people
together and help the community bond stronger. | do hope Kafi can have a chance

to grow in our community.

Yeeun Lee



